
Hello Council, 
 
I urge you all to support Resolution 20-125, which would reduce the number of driving lanes on a 
section of Robert Street from four lanes down to three.  
 
As you will recall, a child was critically injured on this stretch of road by a reckless motorist as he was 
trying to board the school bus back in February. Tragedies like this one should never happen in our city, 
but roads designed like Robert Street tacitly encourage drivers to speed. 4-to-3 lane conversions have 
been shown to calm traffic along other streets in our city, and made them much safer for pedestrians 
and cyclists. Though it may seem counterintuitive, 4-to-3 conversions also improve safety and traffic 
flow for motorists. 
 
Thank you for your support of this project. 
 
Luke Hanson 
1880 Grand Avenue, 


